
Hello,

My student has spent time at both a Charter and a regular public school. The difference in the quality of education and attention to 
my students needs are profound.  The choice on how a child is educated should remain the families. Please consider removing the 
3% gap for Charter schools. The difference for some is a lifetime of better.


